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Jo 
request-409627-198fdaf4@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
Dear Jo, 

  

Ref: Request for information under Freedom of Information Act 2000  

 

Thank you for your request for information received 31 May 2017. The Trust’s response is as 
follows: 
 
Query: information of your Maternity department over the last 12 months 

 

Question 1:  What clinical system do they use to record information? 

Answer 1: Lorenzo 

 

Question 2: How are notes recorded for Postnatal care i.e. on paper or electronically? 

Answer 2: Paper and Electronically. 

 

Question 3:  Number babies born per year 

Answer 3: 2531 

 

Question 4:  Number of midwives - both antenatal/postnatal and community 
(if different) 

Answer 4: 90.24 WTE antenatal/Intrapartum/postnatal 

 

Question 5: Overall cost of travelling expenses for community midwives Amount spent on 

agency staff in Maternity 

Answer 5: Travel costs from June 16 to May 17 - £21,468.79. 

 No Agency staff been used in Maternity during last 12 months 
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Question 6:  The Payment by Results data for the last 12 months by month.  
The information I would like to see is outlined:  

 The standard payment value per patient for each category (standard, intermediate 

and intensive). 

Answer 6:   

Antenatal tariff including MFF Postnatal tariff including MFF 

Standard  £1,120.30 Standard £263.08 

Intermediate  £1,779.47 Intermediate £331.48 

Intensive  £2,962.28 Intensive £892.37 

 

Question 7:  Antenatal: The number of standard, intermediate and intensive cases and the 

percentage of those collected/missed and their monetary value in £. 

Answer 7:   

Nº of patients  
April 2016- March 2017 

% 
Total income 

April 2016 – March 2017 
% 

Standard  £1,377.00 100 Standard £1,531,637.31 100 

Intermediate  £1,141.00 100 Intermediate £2,030,374.93 100 

Intensive  £353.00 100 Intensive £1,045,682.71 100 

 

Question 8:  Postnatal: The number of standard, intermediate and intensive cases and the 

percentage of those collected/missed and their monetary value in £. 

Answer 8:  

Nº of patients  
April 2016- March 2017 

% 
Total income 

April 2016 – March 2017 
% 

Standard  £1,423.00  100 Standard £374,362.13  100 

Intermediate  £1,048.00  100 Intermediate £347,391.22  100 

Intensive  £6.00  100 Intensive £5,354.19  100 

Total £2,477.00  Total £727,107.54  

 

 

We provide information in accordance with our statutory obligations under the Freedom of 
Information Act.  Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) 
Regulations 2003, Tameside and Glossop Integrated Care NHS Foundation Trust asks not to 
receive unsolicited marketing communications.   
 
Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in the terms 
of the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. 
 
You are free to use the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research 
purposes.  The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting.  However, any 
other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will 
require the permission of the copyright owner. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
request a review of our decision, please write to the Chief Executive Karen James at the above 
address. 
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If you are not satisfied with the outcome of this request, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner’s Office cannot make a 
decision unless you have exhausted the review/complaints procedure provided by the Trust.   The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 

The Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
http://www.ico.gov.uk/ 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ansuya Patel 
Assistant Assurance & Governance Manager 


